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Nanaimo Timbermen Lacrosse Club
PO Box 2003, Station ̀ A"
Nanaimo, BC V6R 6X5

March 27, 2018

To whom it may concern;

We have been using X-Treme Threads for a number of years for many different products for our
Intermediate A, Junior A, and Senior A programs and could not be happier with the level of
professionalism, quality, and service we receive from Connor Clough.

The products produced are of the highest quality and the attention to detail is second to none.
Connor has a great eye for design and helps to create unique one of a kind pieces that allow your
team to standout in a crowd.

The level of customer service is amazing, something that is extremely hard to find in this day and
age.

I highly recommend Connor and X-Treme Threads for all of your team needs.

Thank ou,

C isto r Bowman
Preside of Nanaimo Timbermen
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